

London Road, Forest Hill, London SE23 3PQ Telephone 01-699 1872/2339/4911

Mr and Mrs S. Galton, Linden Baroque Orchestra, 52, Jedburgh Street, London. SW11 5QB

3rd July 1989

Dear Simon and Clare,

I felt that I must write and thank you for initiating and organising the splendid concert yesterday. Everyone enjoyed it thoroughly and it generated a great deal of interest in the musical activities of the museum. The generosity of the orchestra in giving their time to provide this fund-raising entertainment is greatly appreciated by the Horniman Friends committee, and, of course, by the museum.

Some members of the orchestra enquired about extra copies of programmes - if it would be possible to indicate how many are required I would be very happy to arrange for more copies to be made.

With all good wishes for the success of the orchestra's summer season in Colchester,

Margarel Birley

Yours sincerely,

Margaret Birley